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January 24, 2025 

 

The Honorable Katie Britt 

Senator from Alabama 

502 Hart Senate Office Building 

Washington, DC 20510 

 

Dear Senator Britt, 

On behalf of AMAC Action, the advocacy affiliate of AMAC - the Association of Mature American Citizens, 

and our more than 2 million members, I am writing to express our enthusiastic support for the WALL Act. 

Your unwavering commitment to protecting the southern border and ensuring the safety of American 

families resonates deeply with our members. 

The seniors we represent have fought for this country, contributed to its growth, and upheld its values 

for decades. As the generation that has sacrificed to build the America we know today, they deserve to 

see this nation protected from the chaos and dangers posed by an unsecured border. Illegal immigration, 

drug and human trafficking, and threats to the rule of law undermine the very fabric of what they 

worked so hard to preserve for future generations. 

The WALL Act represents a critical step towards fulfilling the promise of a secure border—an issue that 

has remained a top concern for so many of our members. This legislation not only ensures the 

completion of the border wall, a vital tool in preventing illegal crossings, but also does so without 

increasing the national debt or raising taxes. By closing loopholes, eliminating taxpayer-funded 

entitlements for illegal immigrants, and imposing fines on those who break our immigration laws, the 

WALL Act demonstrates a fiscally responsible approach to securing our nation.  

Your leadership on immigration enforcement, including the recent success of the Laken Riley Act, is 

commendable. AMAC Action was proud to support your Laken Riley Act which will become the first piece 

of legislation signed by President Trump. These actions reflect the commitment to ensuring that America 

remains a beacon of security, opportunity, and freedom for all its citizens.  

AMAC’s 33,380+ members in Alabama and across the country stand with you in support of the WALL Act. 

Thank you, Senator Britt, for pushing pro-actively to achieve border security for all Americans. 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Andrew J. Mangione Jr. 

Senior Vice President  

AMAC Action  


